
 

 

BWP & Associates Invites Applications for  

Bilingual Building Principal of  

Gompers Junior High School 
 

Joliet School District 86 
Joliet, Illinois 

 

Joliet Public Schools District 86 is seeking an experienced, dynamic and bilingual leader who will embrace the 
mission and values of Gompers Junior High School and provide a vision for continued student success. 

 

The District 
Joliet School District 86 is located in Joliet, Illinois, 35 miles Southwest of the City of Chicago and is an easy 
commute to all the recreational and cultural activities the city has to offer. With a student population of 9,500 
students, the district is the third largest elementary district in Illinois and is made up of 21 schools including 
15 elementary schools, four junior high schools, an early childhood center and one alternative program 
school. Recently, the community overwhelmingly approved a $99.5 million school referendum to improve 
the facilities over the next few years. This vote of confidence will also allow the district to enhance its 
mission of creating a “safe and innovative environment to empower all students to become lifelong 
learners.”   
 

Visit www.joliet86.org to learn more about the district. 
 

Gompers Junior High School 
Gompers Junior High School is the home to over 700 sixth through eighth-grade students. The diversity of the 

students is a cornerstone of what makes Gompers Junior High an outstanding opportunity for the next 

principal. Along with exceptional students, the district leadership is energizing, supportive, and focused on 

creating a strong learning environment where “every hawk will soar.” The 100-member staff is dedicated to 

the academic and social-emotional success of every student. The school also offers numerous athletic and 

fine arts activities to engage students, including one of the premier Mariachi Bands in the area. The new 

principal will have the unique experience of helping to design a new state-of -the -art school facility which will 

open in 2026.  
 

Visit www.joliet86.org/our-schools/gompers  for additional information. 

BWP & Associates is leading the qualified candidate search for the Bilingual Principal for Gompers Junior 
in Joliet School District 86. The successful candidate will receive a competitive salary, a generous benefit 
package and up to $5,000 in moving expenses. 
 

To complete an online application and electronically submit a resume, letter of interest, three up-to-date 
letters of reference, proof of appropriate licensure and copies of transcripts, please go to 
www.bwpassociates.com.  
 

Application deadline is February 22, 2024 

*The successful candidate will begin duties on July 1, 2024 
 

BWP & Associates, Ltd. 
827 N. Milwaukee Ave, #221 
Libertyville, IL 60048 

 

For additional information, contact BWP search consultants:  
Dr. Sheila Harrison-Williams 708.935.0471 
Dr. Anne Noland 630.624.3336 
Dr. Hector Garcia 630.746.1502 

To Apply 
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